
 
Statement on Bankruptcy Court Ruling Allowing LTL’s Voluntary Chapter 11 Re-filing to Proceed 

 
April 11, 2023 - Statement from Erik Haas, Worldwide Vice President of Litigation, Johnson & Johnson: 
 
"Progress toward our reorganization plan continues with Bankruptcy Court Judge Michael Kaplan's 
denial today of plaintiff law firms' request to dismiss the case. We look forward to proceeding with the 
bankruptcy and moving toward a vote on a final reorganization plan."  
 


